
 

LINDA MAR PUMP STATION TEMPORARY WET WEATHER PUMPING AND 
STORAGE  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (Pacifica, CA) – Starting December 17, 2018, the City’s contractor, Rain For 
Rent, will begin the Linda Mar Pump Station Temporary Wet Weather Pumping And Storage project. The 
installation will last from Monday, December 17, 2018 to Friday, December 21, 2018.  During the 
installation of this project, the south Linda Mar Beach parking lot will be closed to the public.   
 
This project will install a temporary storage system consisting of 2 portable pumps and 16 tanks to pump 
and temporarily store wet weather sewage overflow, reducing the potential for release of untreated 
sewage. Each tank will have the capacity to store 21,000 gallons, for a total storage capacity of 336,000 
gallons. The pumps and tanks will be temporarily setup adjacent to the Linda Mar Pump Station. The 
tanks and pumps will be set up, tested, and made ready for use prior to December 31, 2018.  The system 
is temporary for winter months while the Wet Weather Equalization Basin is being completed. 
 
The City appreciates everyone’s patience and cooperation for any inconveniences caused by 
construction activities as we strive to improve human health and the environment in Pacifica. Please 
contact the Public Works Department at (650) 738-4660 if you have any questions or comments. 
Updated project information will also be posted on the City’s website at www.cityofpacifica.org  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Staff contact:  Louis Sun, Deputy Director of Public Works - Wastewater, (650) 738-4660, 
sunl@ci.pacifica.ca.us  
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